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Kentucky Secretary of State
700 Capital Ave. Suite 152
Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Secretary Grimes:

I am writing you on behalf of the Lawrenceburg City Council and I must inform you of a
vacancy on its body. The vacancy occurred with the resignation of City Councilmember
Paul Thomas Vaughn. Mr. Vaughn’s vacancy became official at the regular meeting of
the council on March 13, 2017. The Council will meet on April 10, 2017 and appoint
someone to serve the balance of Mr. Vaughn’s term to end December 31%, 2018,

Sincerely,

Ropbie Hume b

City Clerk Administrator

Cc: Jason Denny, Anderson County Clerk
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